
 

MAC-5 START-UP PACKAGES  
MACS-5 start up packages, containing data forms and promotional items, are being 
sent out to all centres who have returned their completed clinical study agreement 

(CSA) and ethics approval.  Sites with patients due for the 5 Year Follow-up in 
2006 and 2007 should complete the CSA and obtain ethics approval as soon as 

possible.  This way we can send you the start-up package and you can prepare for 
the first 5 Year Follow-up Assessment at your centre.   

 

Data Coordinating Centre: 
MIRU 

7th Floor, 790 Bay Street 
Toronto  ON  Canada 

M5G 1N8 
 

Phone: 
(1) 416-351-3818 

 

Fax: 
(1) 416-351-2531 

 

E-mail: 
macs@sw.ca 

 

Website: 
www.utoronto.ca/miru/macs

THANK-YOU TO OUR COLLABORATORS IN ISRAEL 
 

We appreciate the opportunity we had to meet with our collaborators in 
Tel Aviv, in June 2006.  We were pleased to discuss the local organization 
of MACS-5 in Israel and also the continuation of the MACS 2 year follow-
up.  Meaningful discussions made for a successful meeting.   

Toda raba (Thank you very much) 

 

SUCCESSES, IDEAS AND SUGGESTIONS ARE WELCOME  
 

As MACS-5 begins, please feel free to share with us your successes 
and any challenges so we can all learn from each other.  We would be 
delighted to hear from you. 
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